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March 30, 2015 

 

Matthew Logan 

1822 Jenifer St 

Madison, WI 53704 

 

Dear Mr. Logan, 

 

On February 4, 2015, we received your public records request asking for the following:  

 

Records dating from Jan. 3, 2011 until Feb. 2, 2015 relating to the analysis of net benefit 

to the state of spending on highway expansion projects that are included in your 2016-

2017 budget request - as presented to the office of the Governor or Secretary of 

Transportation. . . . In the event there is not an analysis of cost available, I would like to 

receive a clear statement to that effect with an explanation of why the state does not 

perform that level of due diligence  for highway projects - as well as the records (dating 

from the last major revision of admin code trans-210 to present) which document this 

policy. 

 

We have located records related to the topic of your request. A copy of these records is attached 

in PDF format.  Note that we are not able to search records held by state agencies.  If you are 

looking for records held by other offices, such as the Department of Transportation, you are 

welcome to reach out to those agencies directly. 

 

We do not understand your request to encompass records that are publicly available, such as the 

DOT report available here: http://www.dot.wisconsin.gov/about/tfp/docs/keep-wi-moving-

report.pdf. You are welcome to review the DOT’s 2015-17 budget request here: 

http://doa.state.wi.us/Documents/DEBF/Budget/Biennial%20Budget/2015-

17%20Agency%20Request/395%20WisDOT%20Budget%20Request%2015-17.pdf, and the 

Governor’s 2015-17 executive budget proposal here: 

http://www.doa.state.wi.us/Documents/DEBF/Budget/Biennial%20Budget/2015-

17%20Executive%20Budget/2015-17_Executive_Budget.pdf.  

 

This completes our response to your request.  Thank you for contacting the office of Governor 

Scott Walker. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie Ignatowski 

Deputy Legal Counsel 
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